Dear Friends

We have an interesting volunteering opportunity to offer! We need someone to act as our Sexton. This is not an onerous job, but it is important. Our Sexton would be responsible for preparing plots in the graveyards (but not digging the graves) and in the Garden of Remembrance and for generally ensuring that the graveyards are kept in good order. We have an experienced mowing team in place which looks after the grass, but individual graves do need tending also.

If you would like to discuss this important role, please contact the Church Warden Tel 01434-682771 or by email on mckenzie.d@btinternet.com